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                  5th January 2022 

Year 2 Residential Visit to Frank Chapman, Wednesday 22nd June to Friday 24th June 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We have secured a booking for Frank Chapman, Bewdley.  Whilst at Frank Chapman, children will take part in a 
range of outdoor activities. The children will develop independence, living away from home for a short time.  The 
course will include lots of fun, new learning experiences and the opportunity to develop personal and social skills.  It 
will greatly enhance your child’s school education through an organised programme of quality, active, outdoor 
learning.  A detailed programme will be arranged between school and Frank Chapman staff, and shared with pupils 
and parents prior to the course. 
 
The visit will take place from Wednesday 22nd June to Friday 24th June.  Due to additional funding the school has 
received, the cost of the visit this year will be £70.00, which includes coach travel.   
There will be members of school staff accompanying the children, and the course is well supported by appropriately 
qualified and experienced centre staff.   
 
If you would like your child to participate in the residential visit, please complete and return the slip below, along 
with a non-refundable deposit of £20, by Monday 28th February (any problems, please come and see us).   Places will 
be allocated on a first come, first served basis. You can then pay rest of the cost either in full or in instalments, if 
spreading the cost helps. We know £70 may seem a lot however please understand that we are heavily subsidising 
this in order to make it as affordable as possible.  Please note that the balance of the trip will need to be paid by 
Friday 20th May.   
 
There will be a parent meeting regarding the visit after Easter half-term, and kit lists etc will be distributed at this 
time. 
 
If there is not enough interest from Y2 pupils, we will then offer places to Y3 pupils after Monday 28th February. 
In the event of the trip becoming full, you will have your payment returned to you at the earliest opportunity. 
If you would like further details, please do not hesitate to come and see me.  
 

Yours sincerely, 
Mrs K MacDiarmid 
Year 2 class teacher  
 

 
FRANK CHAPMAN RESIDENTIAL TRIP (Y2) – Wednesday 22nd June to Friday 24th June 

 
Child’s name:_______________________________________     Class:___________ 
 
I would like my child to go on the residential visit to Frank Chapman on Wednesday 22nd June to Friday 24th June 
I enclose £20.00 deposit to secure a place. 
I understand if my child decides to no longer participate in the visit, the £20.00 is non-refundable.   
I understand the full cost will need to be paid by Friday 20th May.   
 
Signed:____________________________________________(Parent/Carer) 
 
Print name:_________________________________________  Date:_____________________ 


